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This utterly unhinged bill will see our state turned to ruin. I oppose it on the strongest 

terms. This will privatize public spaces; public spaces that we all contribute to for the 

good of the community. This bill will have unintended negative consequences that will 

last for years, allowing people to obtain and effectively own public space at the 

expense and detriment of the Oregonians that contribute to their maintenance. This 

bill must NOT pass. 


